No.11-16 /AAIVS/ ) ,
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

! pamen Adtm Janjott Vikas Samiti )
| 0
S Port Blair, dated the F "November’ 2000

{2 to invite your attention to this office letter even No. dated 29.6.2000
on the abov -ct. The A & N Administration has submitted a project to

i:a for the cons‘cmcﬁon of health care centre at Middle Street.
The N . of Trbal Welfare has been asked to submit the estimate for
sanctioning Grant-in-aid under Central Sector Scheme.

This office has requested to furnish the estimate for the hospital building by
letter under reference for onward submission to G.O.L but the action is awaited.

‘here ore, request you to submit the estimate at an early date for

nission to G.O.L

Yours faithfully,

e

(Som Naidu)
Executive Secretary
AATVS
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